
1 

 

 

 

Response to Comments on the  

October 1, 2019 Draft of 

Nutrient Temporary Standard for: City of Raton Wastewater Treatment Plant NPDES 

Permit No. NM0020273 to Doggett Creek  

Prepared by the NMED Surface Water Quality Bureau 

November 2019 

 

 

On October 1, 2019 the Surface Water Quality Bureau (SWQB) released for public comment a 

draft Nutrient Temporary Standard for: City of Raton Wastewater Treatment Plant NPDES 

Permit No. NM0020273 to Doggett Creek. The 30-day public comment period closed on 

October 31, 2019.   

 

Comments were summarized by Jennifer Fullam, Standards Planning and Reporting Team 

Supervisor for the NMED Surface Water Quality Bureau on November 7, 2019.  

 

SWQB received no comments as listed below. 

 

 

 

Comments and SWQB Response 

 

No Comments Recieved 

 

 

Full Comment Sets – Not Applicable 


